
From: Robert Stires   
Sent: Sunday, February 26, 2023 1:17 PM 
To: Ervin, Olivia <oervin@cityofpetaluma.org> 
Subject: Scott Ranch Park Extension and Limited Housing Project 
 
---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE OUR EMAIL 
SYSTEM.---  
To the Members of the Petaluma City Council: 
 
Please vote YES on the Scott Ranch Plan! 
Protection of endangered wildlife and habitat enhancements; 
Preservation of the barns; 
The need for housing of all kinds in Petaluma; 
The addition of hundreds of new trees in the park and residential plans which adds another very 
valuable green canopy to Petaluma and helps fight climate change by sequestering carbon; 
Significant expansion of a public park at no cost to the City of Petaluma; 
Sincerely, 
Robert Stires 
 
Robert Stires 

 
 

 
Petaluma  
 




